
 Parent Newsletter 

Friday 3rd September 2021 

        WELCOME BACK 

The children are happy to be back in school.  We had our first 
whole school assembly yesterday after an 18 month break.   

It was lovely to be together again after so long. 

 

School will follow government guidance about COVID 19. 

 

 All staff will undertake a lateral flow test twice a week 

 Staff will socially distance from each other and wear face masks when in groups of six and 
over. 

 Children’s lunch and break times will be staggered. 

 The children will have lunch in the dining hall. 

 Breakfast Club will continue in the main hall for Years 2-6 and the KS1 hall for Nursery, Re-
ception and Year 1. 

 The one way system will remain in operation at the beginning and end of the school day to 
avoid congestion at the gates.   

 Classrooms will be well ventilated at all times. 

 Handwashing and hygiene routines remain a priority. 

 It would be appreciated if parents/carers would wear a face mask when on the playground 
and when entering the office reception area. 

 

 

 

 

 

ART CLOTHES 

Children will need to come into school wearing 

their art clothes next week.  

 Please see the below dates. 

Reception/Year 1/Year 2  —  All Week 

Year 3  —  Wed, Thurs and Fri 

Year 4  —  Mon, Tues and Wed 

Year 5 & 6  —  Tues, Wed and Thurs 

 

 

 

 

PE DAYS AS OF NEXT WEEK.  PLEASE 

SEE OUR WEBSITE UNDER ‘PARENTS’ 

FOR THE CORRECT PE KIT 

Mon—Year 4 

Tues—Year 5 & Nursery 

Wed—Year 6 & Reception 

Thurs—Year 1 

Friday—Year 2 and Year 3  


